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To whom it may concern,

We need to speak for the voiceless! RSPCA voices out and cares for animals. Unborn babies are human as soon
 as they are conceived. Who is going to voice out and care for them?

Our future depends how well we take care of future generations. If they are killed before they are born, there
 will be no future for this nation!

Please reject this inhumane bill for these little humans! They deserve human rights too!

Sincerely yours,

Chiung-Hui Bauer

Sent from my iPhone
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